THE BODHI ACADEMY

From,
The Bodhi Academy

Panjim, Goa

Date: 19/05/2023

To,
Dr. Rupesh Patre
Director, DSPAR

Goa University
Respected Sir,

Sub: Appreciation letter

the Goa University, for letting us hold a

We express our gratitude and appreciation to
o conduct our

recruitment camp on 3rd April, 2023. Your support gave us a platform t

successfully. Thank you for letting us use your premises and resources.

placement drive
and efforts invested in this process.

Again, we thank you for your contribution, time
We are happy to have the following students from the Goa University as a part of our
team. The following students have been selected in the recruitment process:

1. Kapila Chodankar
2. Sakshi Lawande
3. Nikita Mendes

4. Allan Almedia

However, two students have been on the waiting list,
1. Bibi Sakina
2. Kanvi Mayanikar

We hope to continue this bond of trust with you in future.

Address: Gera Imperium Green, Office no- 103, Mala, Panjim Goa.

E-mail: dbodhiacademy@gmail.com
Mobile: 9028150028 / 7410798801




